
AYER SHIRLEY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Hand Sanitizer Declination Form

Dear Parents,

In accordance with state and local laws and regulations the Ayer
Shirley Regional School District will be using hand sanitizer that contains at
least 60% alcohol.  We realize some students are not able to use hand
sanitizer because of medical issues.  Hand sanitizer is not meant to replace
regular hand washing practices of soap and water but it is an effective
alternative for cleaning hands and it is recommended as an alternative to
soap and water by the Centers for Disease and the Massachusetts
Department of Public Health.

Please fill out this form if you DO NOT want your child to use hand
sanitizer while at school or when soap and water are not available.

Child’s name_________________________Grade__________________
Parent signature ______________________Date __________________


